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WORLD TAEKWONDO FEDERATION

Ref. No. 11/ 1.4
February 10, 2011

Mrs. Maria Rosario Borello Castillo
WTF Council Member
President, Guatemala Tackwondo Federation

Re: Congratulations on your successes
Dear Mrs. Borello Castillo,

I first would like to congratulate you with would like to congratulate you on
your successful projects in Guatemala. I am very proud to have a leader, such
as you, making their every effort to develop tackwondo in your country and
bring a sense of dignity and pride to those inneed. Your efforts are a testament
to how the honor and discipline of tackwondo can enrich lives.

As you are well aware the next General Assembly will be held in Gyeongju,
Korea on April 30, 2011 on the occasion of the 2011 WTF World Tackwondo
Championships. Under the WTF’s New Year mission “World Peace through
Tackwondo” a campaign will be launched to better serve humanity. I hereby
kindly request that you make a presentation, approximately 10 minutes, on your
work with youth with special needs and your project to make tackwondo an
obligatory course at high schools and the Aviation Military School to the
General Assembly and Council. Kindly confirm your availability to present at
both at your earliest convenience.

In addition, in the case that there has been any scholarly research done in
connection with your projects, we kindly request that you consider submitting
the research to be reviewed for the 3™ International Symposium for Taekwondo
Studies. More information can be obtained at www.ista.or.kr.

I am looking forward to seeing you in Gyeongju in April!

Sincerely yours,

President
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